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 Forthcoming Activities and Developments. 
 

 Work continues on the people strategy alongside increased BAU 
activities 

 January 31st was a submission date for the second round of 
documented checkin meetings. The completion rates are being 
reviewed, and a sample of the completed reviews will be quality 
checked 

 The 2021/2022 training plan is being drafted 

 50% of the HR team have all completed training or CPD within the last 
two months 

 HR team are moving forwards with the recruitment of a Kickstart 
placement 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


